
 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING: 
June 9, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. 

Lake Tahoe Unified School District 

Education Center Board Room 

1021 Al Tahoe Boulevard 

South Lake Tahoe, California 
 

NOTICE OF BUDGET INSPECTION 
The Board of Education of the Lake Tahoe Unified School District will conduct a Budget public 

hearing on their proposed Budget for 2020/21, in accordance with the provisions of Education 

Code Section 42103, 42127, and 52062, at the regular board meeting of June 9, 2020.  In 

accordance with Executive Order N-29-20 Stay at Home order the Board room will be closed to 

members of the public and all public participation will be handled remotely. 

 

Any interested party may inspect the Budget after 6:00 pm on June 5, 2020, online through June 

7, 2020, and any time between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. on June 8 - 9 at the Education Center, 

1021 Al Tahoe Boulevard by appointment by calling (530) 541-2850 ext. 0, or online at 

https://laketahoe.agendaonline.net/public/ and may appear by videoconference before the Board 

of Education at the public hearing starting at 6:00 p.m. to speak to the proposed Budget in the 

following ways:  

 

1. By submitting a request for public comment on any item on, or not on, the agenda between 

4:00PM AND 6:00PM PRIOR TO THE MEETING BY COMPLETING THE "PUBLIC 

COMMENT FORM" AVAILABLE ON THE DISTRICT WEBSITE AT WWW.LTUSD.ORG 

ON THE MAIN MENU. You will be sent a Zoom meeting invitation by email. You can choose 

to appear by video or phone. If you would like to appear by Zoom video, please download the 

Zoom application prior to the meeting. 

2. If you are not able to complete the online form referenced in option 1, please call Bob Grant at 

(530) 541-2850 ext.1025 at any time before 12:00pm on Tuesday, May 12, 2020 to make 

alternative arrangements. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT:  

Shannon Chandler  

Phone: (530) 541-2850 Ext 1025  

e-mail: schandler@ltusd.org  

 

"Creating Learning Opportunities for Every Child to Achieve Success" 

Lake Tahoe Unified School District 
1021 Al Tahoe Boulevard 

South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150 

Phone: (530) 541-2850 

Fax: (530) 541-5930 

Email: info@ltusd.org         *       Web: www.ltusd.org 

 

Superintendent: Dr. James R. Tarwater  

Board of Education: Larry Reilly, Troy Matthews, Bonnie Turnbull, Brandi Bannister 
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